
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 February 2006 

6. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board received items of information under the Community Board Principal Adviser’s Update and 

noted the following: 
 
 1. That the joint meeting with the Shirley/Papanui Community Board regarding the Marshland 

Road cycleway, scheduled for 13 December 2005, had been cancelled and the Board would be 
kept informed of further developments with this issue. 

 
 2. That the next Zone 5 community boards meeting was scheduled for Saturday 28 January 2006 

at 9.30 am at the Rolleston Community Centre. 
 
 3. The Chairperson noted the excellent work of the Funding Assessment Committee with respect 

to the recent Community Development Scheme allocations and thanked the committee 
members.  The committee members acknowledged the good chairing of the committee by 
Carmen Hammond. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council minutes for the decision


